MAFP Hosts Family Medicine Chairs Meet and Greet with AAFP President

MAFP enjoyed hosting the Feb. 7 virtual meeting between <u>American Academy of Family Physicians (AAFP)</u>

President

Steven Furr, MD, FAAFP, and six Michigan Family Medicine chairs. During the event, Dr. Furr discussed his priorities, which include improving Medicare physician payment, alleviating administrative burdens, and bolstering the primary care workforce.

Thank you to CMU College of Medicine, Michigan State University College of Human Medicine, Michigan State University College of Osteopathic Medicine, Oakland University William Beaumont School of Medicine

University of Michigan Medical School

, and

Western Michigan University Homer Stryker M.D. School of Medicine for your collaboration and dedication to improving the health of Michigan residents.